
 

 
 
 

Heartwood CE VC Primary School 

We are excited to share our school logo for when we change to Heartwood CE VC Primary 

and Nursery School in September.  

We feel it reflects the school’s moto ‘Learn to love- Love to learn’ our love of reading and 

outdoor learning.  
 

Uniform  

With careful consideration we have made the decision to change the colour of the school 

uniform. The jumpers and cardigans will change from red to jade green. The decision was 

made mainly because we are changing from an Infant school to a primary school and we 

want to be recognised as a primary school. We feel that staying red will always associate the 

school with ‘the infant school’ 

 

Our uniform will consist of: 

*White polo shirt  

*Jade green sweatshirt or cardigan 

*black/ grey trousers, skirt or pinafore 

*black tracksuit bottoms or leggings for EYFS   

* black shorts and a white t-shirt for PE  

 

 

Navy book bags, navy coats and jade green forest school hoodies will be available too.  

On forest school days, from September, we are asking that children please wear black 

leggings or tracksuit bottoms with a school forest school hoodie or school sweatshirt.  

 

 

Where can we purchase the new uniform? 

The uniform can be purchased with embroidered logos on from Birds in Dereham. They will 

hold regular stalls at the school for parents to purchase.  

We have researched that most of the supermarkets stock and sell jade green jumpers and 

cardigans at a cheaper price for those who want them.  

 

What about the red uniform I have for my child? 

We will allow a year cross over for the old and new uniform, until September 2021. This will 

give children the opportunity to outwear their current uniform and purchase the new colour 

when needed.  

 

What about the cost? 

We have considered all options and the new uniform will cost the same as the current one. 

After the year cross over, parents who are possibly struggling to afford the new colour 

uniform can ask the school or the FOSI for support to purchase the new one. 

 

Thank you for the continued support  

We are excited about the new changes  

 

 

Emily McMillen 

Acting Headteacher  


